
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers 

 

From:   Ed Pidermann, Town Manager 

 

Subject:  Carryforward Budget  
 

Date: April 24, 2024 

 

 
 

Recommendation: 

 

At the April 9, 2024 Regular Council Meeting, Councilmember Collazo motioned for the Town Council to have 

a Workshop to Discuss the Carryforward Budget, Item 11A. The motion was approved unanimously by the Town 

Council.  

 

This meeting is a result of the above motion. 

 

 

Attachments: 

Memo  

Exhibit A – FY 2023-24 Amended Budget 
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